
 

 

The CBGMA board met Saturday, January 7, 2023, at Bethel Assembly of God Church in Corpus 
Christi. Present were Don Woods, Larry Surginer, Jason Woods, Emma Williams, David and 
Linda Carlson, and Esther Hutsell.  
 
Chaplain Linda Carlson opened in prayer. 
 
Minutes of the September 17, 2022 meeting were approved as reviewed by a vote of 
acclamation by Emma Williams. 
 
The current treasurer’s report was approved as reviewed by a vote of acclamation by Emma 
Williams. 
 
Discussion was held on future CBGMA singings: Gospel Singing & Fellowship at First Assembly 
of God in Ingleside, TX on January 14, 2023 from 5-7 pm and the 17th Annual Convention at 
Bethel Assembly of God Church in Corpus Christi on March 24-25, 2023. 
 
Chairman of the Board Jason Woods informed the Board that Bethel Assembly of God Church’s 
sound technician, Marvin Pace, will run sound for the 17th Annual Convention. 
 
The banquet meal for the 17th Annual Convention will be catered by Stevie Lew’s BBQ Kitchen 
in Rockport, and will be a two-meat plate, following motion by Linda Carlson and second by 
Larry Surginer.  
 
By general consensus, the next board meeting is set for March 4, 2023 at 9 am at Bethel 
Assembly of God. 
 
The meeting adjourned, following a motion by Jason Woods and second by David Carlson, and  
Chaplain Linda Carlson closed in prayer. 


